GLOVERSVILLE ENLARGED SCHOOL DISTRICT

RICHARD R. DeMALLIE, Principal

Gloversville High School 199 Lincoln Street Gloversville, New York 12078-1999 (518) 775-5710 • Fax (518) 773-3674

DENNIS J. BYE, Associate Principal

June 11, 2021

Dear Students,

Gloversville High School will be collecting Chromebooks and chargers from Huskies on Friday, June 18, 2021, and Dragons on Monday, June 21, 2021, directly after school in our library until 3:00pm. Remote students may come into the main office to return Chromebooks and chargers on either of those two days at any time. Please return your Chromebook charged, undamaged, and clean with no stickers or markings.

If the Chromebook screen is damaged, you will be charged \$50. A \$20 replacement fee will be charged If you do not have the charger. If the Chromebook is damaged beyond repair, you will have to pay the full replacement fee of \$250. Payments for damaged Chromebooks can be brought at the time of return; otherwise, you will be billed and will not be issued a Chromebook next school year until the payment is received. Graduating seniors will not be allowed to walk in the graduation ceremony until either their Chromebook and charger are turned in or payment for damage or replacement is received.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please call the main office at 518-775-5710 ext,1053, and speak with Jessica Bump.

Respectfully,

Richard R. DeMalfie, Ed.D.

Principal